
  
December 22, 2022

Hello Nanofab Users: We wish you a happy and Safe holiday! Please
note that on the holidays listed below you will need after-hours access
to use the facility. Additionally, staff will not be here on those days, and
staff availability will be limited between 12/23/2022 and 1/3/2023. As
always safety first!

  

Holiday Schedule
 
The lab will be operational only for individuals with after hours access
on the following days. Staff will not be in on these days, so please work
safely.

 
Friday, December 23rd, 2022
Monday, December 26th, 2022
Friday, December 30th, 2022
Monday, January 2nd, 2023

  

 
This concludes the ASRC Nanofab updates for this week. Happy and safe
holidays to you and yours!

Nanofab Staff
 

 


